NATIONAL RADIO CLUB

An organization of standard broadcast band DX fans Publishers of “DX NEWS”

PLEASE REPLY TO:

arl W. Dabelsteln
u200 West 7E8th Street
Cverland Park, Kansas
56204

The Chief Enginee

Radlio Station W D J i

Box 1618

Jreenville, Missiseippi 3E701

Dear Sir:

I am writing this letter to inform you of my reception of your radio sta-
tion on 900 kilohertz this evening, December 25, 1981° I happened to be
tuning across the frequency at 5: Cu p.m. Central Time and heard the taill
end of your sign off announcement. The following is a summary of my recep-
tion at that time:

5:00 8ign Off Announcement-"...The staff and management of W D D T wish
you and jours a very pleasant good evening., By the way, keep it
Country."

5:00 Recorded Identification Jingle-"w-D-D-T"

Although your signal was in very briefly, 1t was completely on top of
the freguency. My receiver is a Kenwood R-1000 and my antenna is a 12"
ferrite core zltazmuth loop.

If you find that this report 1s correct and to your satisfactiocn, I would
very much appreciate receiving a brief letter or card stating that my re-
ception of ¥ D DT is verified. I have 2,112 verifications, including 44
from Mississippi(including both W3VM and WJFR). Yours would be a most
welcome addition to my collection. I have enclosed a stamp for your re-
ply. Thank you for your time. The best to you in the new year.

Very truly yours,

! )* ADY
DEAR CARL,

I'M ANSWERING ON YOUR LETTER EZCAUSZ I WORK FOR

SEZVERAL RADIO STATICNS AND DO NOUT HAVE ANTY OF Thi

“D[\T STATIONARY....YOUR REPORT IS ACCURATE AND W&
ATWAY3 GLAD TO HEARF ROM YOU. GOOD LUCK......
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CHIEF OFERATOR, WDDT.
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